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Stay Healthy During Flu & RSV Season
With many viruses currently circulating in our communities, we want to provide you with
ways to protect yourself and your children in the coming months. Please take time to
review this information with your child so we can help prevent the spread of illness on our
campuses. Please stay home if you have any signs of illness. Symptoms of the flu and other
respiratory viruses include fever or feeling feverish/chills, cough, sore throat, runny or
stuffy nose, muscle or body aches, diarrhea and/or vomiting. It is important to note that
not everyone with flu will have a fever. Cover your coughs and sneezes to prevent virus
transmission; wash your hands frequently; and avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth
with your hands. If your child experiences any symptoms of illness, please keep them home
and call your child’s school. Please report the symptoms to office staff when reporting your
student’s absence. Children will not be permitted to stay in school or be readmitted if their
temperature is at or above 100. For more information about the flu as well as vaccinations,
please visit www.flu.gov and talk to your healthcare provider. Stay healthy and well!

http://www.flu.gov

